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Macon County is in search of Board of Health Members 

Kathy McGaha, MHS, 
Public Information Officer 

1830 Lakeside Drive 
Franklin, NC 28734 

Voice: 828‐349‐2475 
kmcgaha@maconnc.org 

 

Macon County’s Board of Health is made up of 11 members who are charged with protecting 
and promoting the public’s health, and with serving as the policy-making, rule-making, and 
adjudicatory body for public health in the county.  Boards of Health are made up of county 
commissioners, professionals with expertise in health care or public health (including 
physicians, pharmacists, veterinarians, and professional engineers, among others), and the 
general public. Board of Health members must be appointed by the Macon County Board of 
County Commissioners. 

 
Macon County is in search of community members interested in fulfilling the Optometrist and 
General Public positions on the Board of Health.  Each member is appointed to a three-year 
term and may serve a maximum of three consecutive three-year terms.  If you are interested in 
becoming a Board of Health member, visit  
 
http://maconnc.org/images/Application%20For%20Appointment%20To%20Macon%20County.pdf 
 
 

to fill out an application.  For more information, please call (828) 349-2420. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
# # # 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
For Immediate Release – September 6, 2019 

mailto:kmcgaha@maconnc.org
http://maconnc.org/images/Application%20For%20Appointment%20To%20Macon%20County.pdf

